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UXBRIDGE HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION Uxbridge
December 18, 2018 Town Clerk

LOWER TOWN HALL 7:00pm

Members Present: Jane Keegan, Michael Cove, Faye McCloskey, Christopher Delarda (Alternate), and Marion Baker
Members Absent: Travis Ann Do Rosario, Rachel Palin, Mary Patricia Wickstrom

Public in Attendance: Jeanette Gokey, leffrey Shaw, Brian Butler, and Mark Brundage.

7:00 pm Meeting called to Order
Pledge of Aliegiance

Chairman acknowledged attendees in the audience that were in attendance pertaining to the Town Clock. Chairman
made note that there will not be a public discussion on this matter and that a Citizens Forum will be added to the
January agenda,

OLD BUSINESS:
Meeting minutes
Minutes for the November, 2018 meeting were passed over, will add to the January agenda.

Correspondence:

Letter to the Property Owners are 21 North Main Street, Uxbridge, MA. Letter will be sent registered Mail, return
receipt requested.

Michael Cove made motion to approve and send letter as written. Faye McCloskey seconded the motion.

Vote was 3-0-1 with Jane Keegan, Michael Cove, Faye McCloskey voting in the affirmative and Marion Baker abstaining.

Insurance on Town Clock:
Michael Cove is going to research the old Insurance Policy that was in place to see if it can pravide information.

Marion Baker brought up a concern about the Drone Pictures of the 21 North St. Property.
For the Record, it is important to note that the Uxbridge Historical District had NO part in the Drone Pictures. The
pictures were NOT taken at the directive of the UHDC.

Code of Conduct -

There is no overlap with the M.G.L. as was discussed as a possibility at the November, 2018 meeting. No action was
taken to implement the Code of Conduct. There was a reminder to uphold the Oath that everyone took and to act
accordingly.

NEW BUSINESS:

Annual Town Report -
Ellen Welch sent a request to the UHDC for our submission to the town of Uxbridge Annual Report. lane Keegan read
the DRAFT UHDC report as was previously sent out to all members.

Michael Cove made a motion to accept to the UHDC Annual report submission
Marion Baker seconded the motion.
Motion passed unanimously.



Community Involvement:

Michael Cove reached out to Stephanie Raney from DiscoverCentralMass.com,

Michael Cove and Mike Gallerani, Economic Development and Community Planner for the Town of Uxbridge will be
meeting on Thursday, December 17, 2018.

Petitions:

Saver's Bank Building — Saver’s is looking to replace a window at the corner of Douglas Street and North Main Street.
They are still obtaining estimates, and will submit UHDC when ready to move forward.

Next meeting is January 15, 2019
7pm
Board of Selectman Room

Respectfully Submitted,
Travis Ann Do Rosario
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